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“Antelope Valley Regional Planning Advisory Committee 
Minutes” 10-03-2024 

 

[DATES & TIMES OF ANTELOPE VALLEY COMMUNITY MEETINGS/EVENTS ARE 
AVAILABLE ON AVIS – 1610 AM RADIO. LEAVE A MESSAGE AT 530-495-2900 TO ADD 
OTHERS.] 

Antelope Valley Regional Planning Advisory Committee 
(AV RPAC) Meeting Minutes 10-03-2024 

 
Committee Members & County Members Present:  Wendy Sugimura, Katy Buell, (Chair - 
presiding), Bruce Woodworth (Acting Secretary), Jim Ricks, John Vannoy, Rob Makoske 
Others Attending: Karen Davis, C.J. Haramis, Brianna Morris, Dave Casselman, Maj. Joel 
Sartain, UAMC. May be an incomplete list.  
 
Casselman brought attention to the street lamps that are not functioning in the Valley. 
 
Marine Major Joel Sartain updated the RPAC as to current and future activities at the Mountain 
Warfare Center. 
 
Wendy Sugimura & Rob Makoske explained an active proposal regarding a Pickel Meadows 
private campground (152 acres). 
 
The Board of Supervisors’ California Department of Insurance Report is available at 
https://www.monocounty.ca.gov/bos/page/board-supervisors-223 
 
Several members of the public admonished the RPAC to continue the current planning policy to 
exclude parks and parking areas on county property along River Ln. in Walker. 
 
Creation of a subcommittee of the RPAC to explore revisions of General Plan Chapter 11 in the 
Antelope Valley. Buell, Langner and Woodworth had shown interest. 
 
Next meeting will be Nov. 7, 2024 at 6:00 PM. 

 
Respectfully submitted.  
Bruce Woodworth, Acting Secretary 775-461-6550 
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